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About the Eye Clinic Liaison Officer 
(ECLO)

The role of an ECLO is to develop sight loss 
services within the hospital and be available 
to meet with patients and carers who require 
information regarding sight loss diagnosis, 
treatment and support. 

The Eye Clinic Liaison Officer at the Royal 
Liverpool Hospital is Corinna Swift, her 
office is located within St Paul’s Outpatient 
Department. Corinna is in attendance Monday 
to Friday 10am - 4pm and can 
also be contact on:

Telephone Number: 
0151 706 3995

Textphone Number: 
18001 0151 706 3995
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	 Emotional support

	 Information and advice about living with 
	 sight loss and maintaining independence.

	 Details of aids and equipment.

	 Advice regarding benefits and concessions 
and onward referrals.

	 Information relating to eye conditions.

	 Referral to other services such as local 
societies for people with sight loss.

A few words of helpful advice can often make 
a difficult situation easier to cope with. 

The ECLO also provides sight loss awareness 
training for staff and works in collaboration with 
key teams and departments within the Trust. 

  The ECLO provides:
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Further information

If you need any further information please 
contact:
Corinna Swift
The Eye Clinic Liaison Officer (ECLO)
Telephone Number: 0151 706 3995
Textphone Number: 18001 0151 706 3995
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All Trust approved information is available on request 
in alternative formats, including other languages, easy 
read, large print, audio, Braille, moon and electronically
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